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                                                                                                                                                                                                   June 6, 2024  

Hello Parents, 
 

The 2023-2024 school year has been an amazing year for our school community. The school has seen 
full capacity in every classroom as more and more families are settling in to the post-pandemic rhythm 
of life. We have heard so much laughter and seen so much joy in our classrooms as children were 
engaged in the mastery of life skills. The children have also embraced new challenges and sharpened 
interpersonal skills by resolving conflicts among each other. They have shown remarkable discipline on 
our school trips, art workshops, and musical performances, as well as during the graduation ceremony 
and in welcoming visitors to their classrooms. We are proud of each one of them. 
 

Golf Field Trip. We are going mini golfing at the Vic Hadfield Golf Club on Tuesday, June 18th at 9:30 
am in a school bus. The field trip consent forms will be sent home very shortly. The bus has a limited 
number of seats so we will request that only some parents accompany us in the bus to help their child 
on the bus ride. Those parents will be asked provide us with the Vulnerable Sector Check form (VSC) 
from the local police station. For those parents that will be travelling with us on the bus, please 
provide the VSC to your child's class teacher along with the signed field trip consent form. For the field 
trip fee, please send an Interac e-transfer of $25.00 to info@discoverymontessori.ca. After the golfing 
session, everyone will have cheese pizza for lunch.  
 

All parents are welcome to join us on this field trip at the Vic Hadfield Golf Club at 10:00 am. It will be a 
fun filled event to enjoy and make beautiful memories.  
 

Ice Cream Social. We’ll be having an ice cream social for the children on Thursday, June 20th in our 
school backyard to finish off the school year on a high note! Children attending school for the morning 
half days are welcome to join the event between 2:30 pm to 3:30 pm.  
 

Staff Update. Ms. Nadia Ahmed is taking an early summer break and June 6th is her last day. Ms. Kiran 
will be taking care of Casa children in her absence.  
 

We wish all our families who celebrate Eid a very Happy Eid Ul Adha Mubarak. 
 

We also take this opportunity to wish a very Happy Father’s Day to all the wonderful Fathers of our 
school community. 
 

As a reminder, June 21st is our last day of school. The summer camp program begins on Tuesday July 
2nd and the timing for the summer camp program is from 8:30 am - 3:30 pm.  
 

As we bid farewell to school year 2023 -2024 , we celebrate the success of our school community and 
look forward to continuing our efforts to inspire, to innovate and to empower each child in our care. 
 

And finally, thank you to the wonderful staff of Discovery Montessori for their commitment to 
excellence in Montessori education for young children.  
 

Have a safe and happy summer,  
 

Warm Regards, 
 

Fouzia Ali 


